Te Poari Hauora A Rohe O Te Tui Tokerau 3 u

13 March 2017

Lait Dalal
fyi-request-5204-7d38d1c8@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Lait
Official Information Act Request
The Ministry of Health transferred your Official Information Act request regarding
PGY1 Placements to Northland DHB on 15 February 2017.
Northiand DHB'’s response to your request is set out below.
Could you please provide the exact figure of the last 3 years for the following:

e Total number of designated PGY1 positions across all DHB’s where,
following a withdrawal or decline by ACE matched candidates, PGY2 or
higher candidates were appointed.

Nil
e  Qut of these appointments.-
A. Breakdown of appointments quarter wise
B. How many were existing employee and required further PGY1
allocation to meet MCNZ general registration requirements
C. How many of these appointees satisfied MCNZ registration

requirements through comparable health system or competent
authority pathways

No appointments made as noted above.

If you have any queries regarding Northland DHB'’s response to your information
request please contact me.

Yours sincerely

B

Dr Nick Chamberlain
Chief Executive Officer
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